On February 16, 2005 Board Board Member, Debra Robinson asked the following questions regarding Agenda Item CC8 - Consultant Contract Pleasant City Faith Based Community Development:
 

Question:    I thought that CSC was paying them to run the Beacon Center.  Why would we pay them to train their own staff?
   
Response:   This funding is for the additional staff that must be hired to serve the 60 21st Century Community Learning Center students who were added to the after-school program.  The 21st CCLC students will receive intensive academic instruction by certified teachers and then be integrated into the existing Beacon programs.  The training will be for these new employees.  This design was included in the 21st CCLC grant application.

Question:    Is this the same situation for the other agenda items to train staff at other Beacon centers? 
 

Response:   This is the same situation for agenda items:

CC4 - Consultant Contract with For the Children

CC& - Consultant Contract with Community Child Care Center of Delray

CC11 - Consultant Contract with Children's Home Society
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